From:

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:20:33 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:20 AM
To: Jessy Serrao >
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

From: Susan Delmore
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 8:06 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2021-0110

To Whom It May Concern:

I wish to comment on Hydro One Networks amount charge proposal.

If I am reading this correctly, I feel the proposal is far too excessive and only gets worse with the increase of
successive years.

In 2023 my current month’s bill for 808 kWh at 0.43 would be in the amount of 347.44 (R1 Residential 750 kWh)
or even worse at 0.90 my bill would be in the amount of 727.20 (General Service less than S0kW (2,000 kWh).

My current bill for 808 kWh is 137.26.
Please let me know if I am reading this correctly.
Susan Delmore

Sent from my iPad





